
Card Creation Guidelines

Addressing Cards
Given that we do not have
information about the recipient's
name, it's important not to address
the card to a specific individual.
Here are some suggested phrases:

"Hey You!"
"Hi There!"
"Hello Friend!"
"To a very special person,"
"Dear Pal,"
"To Someone Special,"
"Hello there"
"To a Kind Fellow,"
"Dear Friend,"

Signing Cards
Feel free to sign your first name on
the card. If you'd like, you can also
include your state or affiliated
group in your signature. Examples:

"From, Christopher at Microsoft"
"Love, Matthew from Stanford"
"Theresa from Texas"

Card Size
Please ensure that the cards you
create are no larger than a standard
piece of paper (8.5 x 11 inches). 

Materials
The only materials you need are paper
and a writing tool like crayons or
markers -the choice is entirely yours!
Just avoid any materials that may
create a mess such as glitter 

Themes
While card themes should primarily
focus on Valentine's Day, we also
encourage uplifting messages that
bring joy to the recipients. Your
creativity will play a crucial role in
brightening someone's day!

Choose language that uplifts without
affiliating with any faith or religion.
Avoid references that may not
resonate universally. Keeping language
inclusive  ensures that the Cupid
Project brings smiles to individuals of
all backgrounds and beliefs.

Use Inclusive Language

Restricted Information
Do not include any personal
information such as social media
accounts, email, phone number, etc.
Other than signing your first name,
please do not include any personal
information.
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